Hull Municipal Light Plant Board Meeting Held April 20", 2023

Attendance: Phil-Lemnies, Pat Cannon, Jake Vaillancourt, Stephanie-Landry, Mike Schmitt, Panos
Tokadjian, Thomas Burns, Bar-Cieearielo.

Meeting was opened at 6:33 PM.

The temporary generators have been removed. We will need to consider whether we want to
lease the generators for next winter by or before the end of July 2023.

Hull wind II’s turbine had another failure and has been repaired and put back into service.

We did have an outage two weeks ago. The outage was for ten seconds. We were able to switch
to only one feeder line. It took National Grid six hours to repair it.

A ratepayer reached out and wanted to know why Hull is not offering rate payers an option for
100% clean energy (non-carbon emitting power) even if at a higher cost to the rate payers who
opt in. We have not done this because our current billing system cannot support that. Mansfield
and Shrewsbury offer this as an option. We will have the ability to offer this as an option once
our billing software is upgraded and if our board approves to create a rate like this.

Tom Burns asked for meeting packages to be mailed to him in advance.

We have received responses back from billing vendors and should have a choice made by the
next light board meeting on June 1.

Dan and Pat have gone through town looking at possible holiday lighting options to expand
planning on this. Mike and Anne will meet to review.

Jake made a motion to adjourn at 7:34 PM, and Stephanie Landry seconded, passed
unanimously.



